
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
7th October 2022 

   

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Visit to the National Space Centre, Leicester – Wednesday 30th November 2022 

 

This term, Year Five are taking part in an exciting, educational visit to the National Space Centre.  

Structured with the KS2 curriculum in mind, the trip has been designed to support our work on space 

in science as well as our writing in English.   

 

It will provide the opportunity to research the planets and our solar system in an interactive way and 

give pupils access to a range of stimuli to promote engaging writing about a day in the life of an 

astronaut. 

 

• Date: Wednesday 30th November 2022.  

•   Children should arrive at school at normal time in school uniform.  

•   Return to school at approximately 17:00.  See Twitter and Facebook for return travel updates. 

•   Please provide your child with a snack and drink.  A packed lunch will be provided for those       

children who normally have a school dinner. Children who usually bring a packed lunch should 

do so on the day of the trip.  

• As this is an educational visit, we would appreciate a voluntary contribution of £29.00 per child 

to cover admission fees and travel costs.  

 

Please complete the attached reply slip and return to your child’s class teacher by  

Monday 7th November. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Angela Connor 

Head of Year Five 

 

 
 

If insufficient voluntary contributions are received and the trip is considered by the Head Teacher to not be 

financially viable, then it will be cancelled and any monies received will be returned.  

In School Medication:  

Asthma If your child is asthmatic and therefore on the asthma register, please ensure he/she has the inhaler 

in school at all times. We will be taking his/her inhaler on this trip as it takes place during school hours.  

Other Medication If we normally keep medication in school for your child, please note that we will be taking 

it with us on this trip as it takes place during school hours.  

LABELLED AND IN DATE MEDICATION IS THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THE PARENT/CARER. IF A CHILD’S MEDICATION 

IS FOUND TO BE OUT OF DATE, PARENTS WILL BE INFORMED, IF TIME ALLOWS. CHILDREN WITHOUT IN DATE 

MEDICATION COULD BE REMOVED FROM A TRIP FOR HEALTH AND SAFETY REASONS.  

Travel Sickness If your child suffers from travel sickness please send a spare set of named clothes into school 

for this trip. 

 

 

 

 



 

                              

 

 

 

YEAR FIVE VISIT TO THE SPACE CENTRE - Please return to your child’s class teacher by Monday 

7th November                                               

 

 

Child’s Name………………………………………………………   Class…………… 

 

       Please tick: 

 

□ I have paid online via +Pay via www.parentmail.co.uk   

 

□ I enclose cash payment of £29.00 for the above trip. Please make cheques payable to    

  Crosshall Junior School. 

 

□ I am unable to contribute for this trip.    

 

□ My child receives Free School Meals and I would like the school to pay for this trip.     

 

□ I will supply any necessary, in date, medication on the day of this visit. 

 

□ I am able to help on this trip. 

 

After this trip my child will be (please tick): Collected □  Walking home □  Going to Kids Club □      

 

 

My emergency contact number while my child is on this trip will be………………………………...

    

    

 

 

Signed: ...................................................................  (Parent/Carer) 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.parentmail.co.uk/

